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Un ponte di storie.
Un ponte di storie .
On wednesday September
25th, some classes of
Damiani's secondary
school went to Ponte in
Valtellina to meet two
writers.
This event is called “Un
ponte di storie”.
The writers were Roberta
Balestrucci and Marco
Erba.

Roberta presented
‘’Parenti Serpenti’’ and
Marco Erba presented ‘’Il
male che hai dentro’’.
The III^A and the III^C
listened to the writers,
who asked us some
questions. 

Prof Magnelli
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Un ponte di storie
At this event, some classes
of Vanoni Middle School
participated, too. The
students departed at 8:00
a.m from Morbegno’s
station by bus. They
arrived at Teatro Vittoria
(Victoria Theatre) at 9:00
a.m, where there was the
event. 

The first writer that the
students met was Roberta
Balestrucci, and the
second writer was Marco
Erba. 
At 12:30 p.m, the students
left from Ponte in
Valtellina and they arrived
at Morbegno's station at
13:30 p.m. 

Prof Magnelli
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Gustosando
Some weekends of
September and October in
Morbegno, Albaredo, Mello,
Dubino and Talamona
Gustosando takes place.
This event is made because,
here in Valtellina, there are a
lot of wine cellars and the
viticulture is so developed.

 In these towns, there are lots
of wine cellars. There, it is
possible to take part to
gastronomic tours, where the
visitors drink tipical wines of
our territory and eat
Valtellina’s food. This event is
a well-established tradition.

Prof Magnelli


